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Falcon Families,

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year. I have been looking forward to this school year for some
time.  The last few years have  given the staff and students challenges, however we are all ready
and excited to be back in our halls with our students.

This year we are excited to welcome back almost all of our previous staff with a few notable
additions and the addition of two new classes.  Students this year will get the opportunity to
participate in both Spanish and Lab Science classes on a rotating basis.  Currently the 7th and 8th
grade students have these classes however once we enter the 2nd semester things will rotate.
These classes will help students grow academically and hopefully give them an early start on
some opportunities at the high school.

We will have a parent back to school night on the 23rd of August from 5:30 to 7:30 pm and
everyone is welcome.  The evening will begin in the auditorium at 5:30 with some information
from the counseling department, information from the school administration and introduction of
staff members.  Parents will then get the opportunity to visit teachers and see where students will
be learning this year.  We will also be serving hot dogs and hamburgers to those who would like
to eat at approximately 6:20 or 6:30.

Sports are starting up as I write this, Cross Country, Volleyball and Football will all have begun
practices on Monday the 22nd with games to follow quickly.  Please join us in celebrating the
accomplishments of these young athletes as they begin a secondary sports career, support them at
games by cheering for them and not against opposing teams.

I am very excited for this school year. We have a great staff here at CCMS that is ready to take
care of your students' educational needs and we look forward to working with all of the parents
this year.  Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or concerns with the year, thank
you in advance for all of your help and GO FALCONS !!!!!

Jesse Oliver
Principal, Canon City Middle School


